
Dear alumni,
In the journey of education and personal growth, the tireless spirit of our students shines as a beacon of inspiration 
reminding us of a core Jesuit value — to always put others ahead of ourselves.  

I am delighted to introduce you to a remarkable young man whose life has been touched by the transformative power 
of a BC High education steeped in faith, justice, and service to others — only made possible by our giving 
community of donors. 

Meet Tristin, a spirited and adventurous Senior from South Boston who has spent nearly six years experiencing 
a BC High formation. As you read about his experiences and accomplishments, you will come to understand 
the profound impact that your generosity has on his life, and on all the lives of the remarkable young men 
learning and living the tenets that we hold dear — competence, conscience, and compassion.  

Tristin radiates an infectious zest for life and draws 
inspiration from his family, friends, and God. He has an 
unwavering faith in the notion that each day is a gift 
meant to be lived fully and is grateful for being part of a 
school community that is so committed to service to 
others. Your support is a genuine representation of 
this commitment. 

What truly sets BC High apart for Tristin is the sense of 
community that envelops him. He speaks with genuine 

warmth about the fellowship amongst students and 
teachers 

alike. The brotherhood he’s formed here, both with his peers and mentors, have provided him with faithful 
support in meeting the rigors of his formation with resilience and determination. His successful journey 
through academic challenges, including the shift to remote learning during the pandemic, underscores the 
strength he derives from this tight-knit community.

Alumni like you know better than anyone about the grit, determination, and compassion for others that develops 
as a BC High student — which has likely transcended throughout your life. Your generosity has played a pivotal 
role in ensuring that BC High students continue to benefit from a Jesuit, Catholic education’s roadmap for making 
sense of an increasingly complex world while listening to your conscience in service to others.

Will you renew your commitment to your alma mater with a gift today?

(over, please)

Tristin Pecevich, radiating the
satisfaction of achievement fueled by the 
unwavering generosity of donors like you.



Through his years at BC High, Tristin has not only excelled academically but 
passionately describes his involvement in the Better Men Project, Varsity baseball, 
Alpha Group, and various service trips. These experiences have not only broadened 
his horizons but have shaped him into a compassionate and responsible young man, 
ready to face life’s challenges as a leader and man for others.

Supporters of BC High like you, play a vital role in fostering these remarkable 
transformations. Your generous contributions will directly empower students like Tristin to 
expand their perspectives, cultivate empathy, and develop into compassionate and resilient 
young men. 

One of Tristin’s proudest moments at BC High include his time on the Varsity baseball 
team – a culmination of a dream he’s held since childhood. Through both victories 
and defeats, he found a brotherhood that helped him develop competence through 
both challenging academics and athletics, further reinforcing the unique Ignatian 
commitment to family, friends, and the community.  

Your generosity not only supports the development of athletic skills but creates lasting 
memories and reinforces the unique spirit of our school community for years to come. A 
community that includes the enriching presence of Jesuits living here on Morrissey Boulevard, 
many of which continue to serve as role models and mentors.  

Reflecting on his journey, Tristin acknowledges that BC High’s impact extends far 
beyond the classroom. The values he’s instilled here and the sense of purpose and 
compassion he’s developed, will forever shape his outlook on the world. He plans 
to harness these skills to make a meaningful difference and become a true Man 
for Others. 

As we stand at the threshold of another school year, I invite you to be part of this incredible 
journey. The greater good truly begins with you paving the way for a brighter future. Just 
as those who came before have paved the way for Tristin, he is now preparing to join their 
ranks, poised for success, and committed to embodying the spirit of BC High. 
With a deep sense of pride in the exceptional students of BC High, we extend our heartfelt 
appreciation for your continued partnership in transforming lives and shaping the leaders who 
will illuminate the world of tomorrow. 

AMDG,

Grace Cotter Regan P’12

P.S. When you make a gift to BC High, you are not just funding education; you are 
molding the very heart and soul of BC High. Please give generously today!


